
 

 

 
 
 

  

 

 

CONDOLENCE MOTION 
 

 
Moved by: Councillor Paula Fletcher   
 

Seconded by: 
 

Councillor Sarah Doucette  
 

   
 

The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 

Donna Meldrum on March 8, 2015.  

 

Widow to the beloved James Nevills, Donna was a loving Mother to James and Shauna. She will 

be dearly missed by her family, her large group of friends and the Don Mount/Rivertowne 

community where she was well-known for her generous spirit and friendship.  

 

The City Clerk is requested to convey, on behalf of the Members of Toronto City Council, our 

sincere sympathy to Donna Meldrum's family. 

 

March 31, 2015  

  


